
 

 

 

August 29, 2017 

 

 

Dear Val, 

 

I am writing to officially inform you that the Rotary Club of Hilliard, Ohio, USA is adopting Triple B 

Care Projects, Inc. as one of our international projects.  We have added Triple B Care to our Rotary 

website; thus, others in the USA will now be able to give monetarily and receive a tax deduction for their 

donations. We are thrilled to extend our support to such a worthy cause.  

 

In addition, we are continuing to edit the Rotary International Grant that we are proposing in coordination 

with the Rotary Club of Metro Olongapo and will be submitting the grant within the next month.  The 

members of RCMO have been very obliging and excited to work with us to help Triple B Care Projects 

receive equipment that will benefit burn victims in the Philippines. Together, we all make the world a 

better place. Thank you for being in Zambales and providing an avenue where we can participate in 

international goodwill. 

 

I also want to thank you for your encouragement to the high school students that visited Castillejos, 

Philippines last March 2017.  They fell in love with the area as you took us to endearing places and as you 

introduced us to the friendly community. It was obvious to my students that you have a passion and heart 

for the people of the Philippines and are giving everything you possess to help those in need. Your 

selflessness is such an inspiration in today’s world. 

 

Personally, I am amazed by the variety of medical care you are providing in the Philippines. I am grateful 

that I had the opportunity to see you in action at the prison, in the schools, at the hospitals, in the 

rehabilitative care facilities, and especially in the Triple B Care Projects free clinic.  Your expertise and 

quality of work is evident as patients are lovingly being healed while also being treated with respect. They 

are lucky to have such a dedicated, personable, and professional person to care for them when they most 

need it. 

 

I cannot thank you enough for showing me (and my students) what it means to be truly altruistic. I hope 

we can all be as unselfish, giving, passionate, and committed as you.  

 

Blessings and prayers as you continue your important work at the clinic and as you apply for permanent 

residency. Please give my regards to all my new friends and hug Monalisa for me.  I can’t wait to visit 

you and be back in the Philippines again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pam Worth 
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